
    

 

  

  

 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 

Computers 

There are approximately1500 computers 
on campus which account for at least 
20% of the University’s energy use.  All 
student PCs in Peirson and open access 
areas are fitted with Powersave and this 
energy-saving facility is being rolled out 
to all staff PCs during 2009/10. 

Fully turn off your PC at the mains socket at the end of the working day 

Don’t leave your PC modem or monitor on overnight - turning it off at the end of the 
working day will save almost 70 percent of the electricity used in a typical working 
week compared to leaving it on.  It’s also important to turn your computer off at the 
mains switch at weekends and when you go on leave. 

Did you know? 

If left on permanently, a single PC and screen will cost around £100 a year to run and 
emits 450 kg of CO2 which is enough to fill 3 double-decker buses. 

For more energy-saving tips go to  (link) 


